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Circular No: 256 

 

 

To: Chapter Scribes E & Lodge Secretaries 

Cc: Cabinet (Royal Arch & Craft) 

Grand Officers 

 Area Officers 

 

 

8 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Sir and Companion / Brother, 

 

Changes to the Royal Arch Cabinet 

I write to advise that the ME Grand Superintendent, EComp Robert I Frankl, will be delighted to 

appoint EComp Andrew D Taylor, PProvGStB, as an Assistant to the Provincial Grand Principals, 

with responsibility for the Northern Area, at the Meeting of Provincial Grand Chapter to be held on 

Thursday, 21 March 2024. 

 

At the meeting the ME Grand Superintendent will offer his personal thanks to the retiring 

Assistant to the Provincial Grand Principals, EComp Aubrey Oldham, PGStB. 

 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 

 
 

EComp Andrew Holland, PAGSoj 

Provincial Grand Scribe E 
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